
October Board Report for September
Community Relations Committee Meeting 

September 21, 2021
Community Center
7:00 pm

In Attendance:  Charlie and Sandi Bennett, Jeff and Pam Toffer, 
Angela Ward, Randy and Diana Kenworthy

Claiming Boats / Boat Sale - 
Signs have been put on the unclaimed boats at Bishop’s Park.  The boat sale will be 
tabled until next Spring to give owners every opportunity to identify their boats.  
However, all currently unidentified boats will be moved to an area at Turtle Beach which
will be called “Area 51” for UFOs (Unidentified Floating Objects) on Saturday, Oct. 23rd.
The CMD Committee will be asked to help with the move.

** The date to move the boats was changed to Oct. 2nd.  Two boats were moved from 
Bald Eagle Beach and three from Bings Landing.  No boats have been moved from 
Bishop’s Park yet. 

Halloween Party - 
Because of COVID, the Halloween Party will be a drive through event at the Bennett’s 
again this year, starting at 4:00 on Saturday, October 30th.  There will be treats for the 
kids, pictures with “Bigfoot”,  and a fire pit and hot chocolate for those who would like to 
hang out for a while. 

Newsletter - 
Committee chairs will send in reports to go in the newsletter.  We hope to have the 
Newsletter out by Oct. 8th.  Question for the board - Shall we do paper copies or email?


